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CollegeloffAg Students:::
We need your help!

The Farm Journal College Roadshow is coming to
K-State. We want you there!

We will be hosting a pep rally and need a large group of students to attend.

Thursday, Oct. 27
8 to 9:30 am
In the quad by Waters Hall

We’ll bring the signs, pom-poms, Willie and part of our marching band to pump up the
excitement. (And, we’ll be serving donuts!)

Please come wearing your Wildcat game-day attire.

Show Your K-State Spirit!

The group with the most students attending this
College Road Show event will earn a pizza party
and be recognized on TV!

So, gather your dorm mates; your fellow club, Sign up here
sorority and fraternity members and cheer on
your organization!





